
From: Norm Hill - Strategic Relationships Manager
To: Kate Madsen
Subject: Fwd: Letter of Objection to Resource Consent Application by Gleeson & Cox Ltd
Date: Thursday, 20 August 2020 1:14:06 AM

Kia ora Kate. 

This has come in from one of our marae unannounced.  This marae sits along Waahi Lake.
And many whanau of this marae also live along Waahi stream and lake. 

This could be as a result to the breach in draining the pond, wetland.

I need to now pull this marae into the collective Waahi Whaanui conversation, as no
member of this marae attended the marae collective hui. 

I'm in the process of completing the CIA with inputs from the marae hui.

I will need to take this letter into account now also. 

Let's keep talking. 

Norm

Get Outlook for Android

From: Bill Takerei <billtakerei12@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 9:56:08 PM
To: Consent.submissions@waidc.govt.nz <Consent.submissions@waidc.govt.nz>
Cc: Justine Berryman <berrymanjst@hotmail.com>; info@waidc.govt.nz <info@waidc.govt.nz>;
Norm Hill <hillynorm@gmail.com>; Norm Hill - Strategic Relationships Manager
<norm@welenergytrust.co.nz>
Subject: Letter of Objection to Resource Consent Application by Gleeson & Cox Ltd
 
Tena koutou,

Could this objection letter please be forwarded to the appropriate resource consent
authority and that we receive a confirmation of receipt of our letter.

Thank you for your cooperation, if you have any queries please feel free to contact me
directly, regards...

Bill Takerei
Chair / Treasurer
Te Kauri Marae
0275663389
billtakerei12@gmail.com
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